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Holiday Schedule of CRO Customer Service
  
Dear Student,

 

Hereby I would like to inform you that the opening hours of the Customer Service of the Central
Registrar’s Office during the festive period will be as follows: 

 

                

Thursday, 19th December 2024                9 am – 3 pm  

Last working day in 2024 - Friday, 20th December 2024               9 am – 1 pm  

 

Monday, 23rd December 2024 – Friday, 3rd January 2025           CLOSED

 

Personal administration at the Customer Service is only possible after booking an appointment
on time.pte.hu. [1]

 

I also would like to inform you that the TAJ card application and the student card requests will be
suspended due to the nationwide civil service intermission between 23rd December 2024 and 3rd
January 2025.

 

If you have any questions, please contact us via e-mail: infokti@pte.hu [2]or via phone:
06-72-501-681.

 

I would like to draw your attention that the Customer Service will not be available until
6th of January 2025. From 6th January on, we welcome students according to the usual opening
hours, after booking an appointment on time.pte.hu.

 

On behalf of our CRO staff, I wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

 

Yours faithfully,

Csukáné Jäckl Ildikó
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Head of the Central Registrar’s Office

 

 

rovat: Egyéb [3]

   

  Source URL:https://kti.pte.hu/en/holiday-schedule-cro-customer-service-1?language=en&page=1 

Links
[1] https://time.pte.hu/ [2] mailto:infokti@pte.hu [3]
https://kti.pte.hu/en/taxonomy/term/197?language=en

Page 2 of 2


